Dear Pete,

I have had the distinct pleasure to worl: with welch & Rushe at the
Mational World Wwar II Merorial project for the past 2 1/2 vears.
Specifically, I have worked with Pat Tonker, John Welch and Tirn
wettlaufer, Their performance has been exemplary and their
contributions have been paramount to our success, Mot only has
the guality of their wark been superb, they have contributed their
vast experience and knowledge in ways that have added value to
the project for the Sovernment and all those who will visit the
Mermarial for decades to come,

Kenneth 1. Terry

Project Manager

Tompkins / Grunley-walsh Joint Wenture
Mational World War II Mermorial Project



	terry-fromsite.jpg

